
DRB #1001523  
 

Fri, Jan 26, 2018 10:42 am 

   

Cadena, Kristopher (kcadena@abcwua.org) 

To:you Details   

 

Dan, 
  
In regards to the above referenced DRB project, the Water Authority is accepting of the removal of the 
private fire line and fire hydrant from the infrastructure list as those items can be installed with a Water 
Authority mini work order. 
  
Best, 

  
Kristopher Cadena, PE 
Principal Engineer 
Utility Development Section 
Albuquerque Bernalillo County Water Utility Authority 
PO Box 568 
Albuquerque, NM 87103  
505.289.3301 
kcadena@abcwua.org 
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